

DENILIQUIN NORTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

PO Box 449, Deniliquin, 2710

Phone: 035881 1042

Email: deniliquin-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Fax: 03 5881 5086

Web: deniliquin-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

NEWSLETTER: TERM 3 WEEK 6 27/8/2024

UPCOMING EVENTS DATE **EVENT** Thursday Leo Barry Cup—Yrs 3 and 4 August 29 Father's Day Stall **Friday** Leo Barry Cup—Yrs 5 and 6 August 30 Assembly @ 12.30pm in the hall - 2/3BPC presenting item K-2 Athletics Carnival @ school Thursday September 5 from 11.30am **Friday Riverina Athletics Carnival** September 6 Thursday 2025 Kinder Sneak Peek 2-3pm September 19 Wednesday **Bi-Annual Production** September 25 5pm - 8.30pm @ The RSL



FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Sporting news

Rocky is participating in the PSSA Riverina team at the State Soccer in Tamworth this week. We wish him great success and opportunities for learning, playing against teams from all across NSW.

Yesterday the school soccer team was successful in defeating Griffith East PS in the semi finals of the boys soccer state knockout. Legendary local sporting historian, Mr Hogan said that only once before has a Deni North team made it this far and never further. A huge effort from the team with a number of team members away. All the parents were on the edge of their seats when Griffith went up 1 nil, but a quick response from Jordyn levelled the score. With the ball staying in our end of the field for most of the game, Will worked with the defence to stop Griffith scoring again and substitutes from North, Ahmed and Henry combined to take us up 2-1. Thank you to Brett Allitt and Matt Tubb for coaching, Phoebe Crothers for umpiring and Matt Crothers for running lines.



MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL CONTINUED

Public Speaking Success

Congratulations to the sibling duo of Lotus and Frida who both won their stage categories in the Riverina finals of the Multicultural Perspectives Public Speaking competition. Both are now off to the State finals.



Leo Barry Fun days

This week students from Stage 2 and 3 will be taking part in the AFL fun days at Memorial Park. I hope they all have a great time playing against other teams in a less competitive format.

Sporting Schools Grants

This term the school is using the Federal government's sporting schools grant across the school to run 40 min cricket clinics. These sessions will be taking part on Tuesdays for the next four weeks.

Debating

Next Tuesday our debaters progress to the Riverina level of debating where they take on Griffith North PS in the quarter finals. I wish them the best of luck.

Father's Day

Thank you to all of the parents who have donated items for the Father's Day stall. Donations will help the P&C raise funds for the school and also put a smile on the faces of our dads/carers.

COLDEN GREATS



Congratulations to Alice Doherty on receiving Her Gold Award!

HPV Test N Tune day

Last Friday students, parents and Bluey travelled down to Bendigo to take part in the Test N Tune day. This allowed all students to take part in practice laps on a track, entering and leaving the pit and being overtaken by some of the electric and hybrid vehicles. I was very proud to see all of the students overcome the nerves of racing other HPVs and having a go.



PRINCIPAL'S AWARDS

Term 3, Week 5 champions were:

- Tom Lees
- Tai Boughen
- Louis Penara
- Ollie Brayshaw
- Maddison Hunter
- Mikey Benger
- Will Turner
- Hadley Poka

WE VALUE VALUES

Well done to the following students who received awards for being top value at:

'Be prepared for every lesson.'

- Leo Allitt
- Tia Penrith
- Lhiam Penara
- Carla Brown
- Hugh Hovenden
- Ollie Dellwo
- Ollie Bull

BOOK WEEK PARADE

On Thursday the 22nd of August, we held our annual Book Week Parade. It was a wonderful day. Nearly every child in the school had dressed up for the occasion, and all of the outfits were of a very high standard. It was great to see that teachers also got into the spirit of the day by dressing up. Thanks must go to our families for working with students to create such wonderful outfits. It was fantastic to see so many parents, carers and friends supporting the students on the day. A huge thank you to our staff for making the day so successful - your help and support was greatly appreciated. It was a magical day all around, with so many happy memories. Thank you one and all. By Claire Wing























Junior Cricket Registration Day

Friday, 6 September 2024 5:30pm - 6:30pm Memorial Park Cricket Grounds



Look through our brand-new clubrooms and register for the 2024-25 Junior Cricket Season

Welcoming all skill levels for ages 8 to 17 to participate in a local and MVCA cricket competition (based on age as at 31 August 2024)

Register for the upcoming season • Club shirt and other uniform sizing and orders • Q & A about the programs







continue your journey

A FREE competition playing mini matches, supporting your transition to Junior Football.

Are you turning 7, 8 or 9 in 2025?

THURSDAY 12/09/2024

4:00 pm - 5:30 pm

Deniliquin North Public School Oval
346 Victoria Street.

Deniliquin New South Wales 2710

Register via the QR Code



Further Details Contact: mel.saunders@afl.com.au

Available for purchase from the DNPS office. \$20 each (100ml pump spray bottle) NO DEET. NO PROBLEM. Natural Plant-based. And, it works! NOBITES NOBITES

Get up to \$500 for education costs

Achieve a savings goal for 10 months, and **ANZ** will match it up to \$500.

To be eligible, you need to meet these requirements:





A regular

income

partner)







Are studying yourself or have a child at school, or starting next



Health Care or Pensioner Concession Card



Saverplus.org.au 1300 610 355



Saver Plus was developed by ANZ and the Brotherhood of St Laurence and is delivered in partnership with The Smith Family and Berry Street It is funded by ANZ and Department of Social Services.

Camps are an amazing opportunity for your students, but they can be stressful for some parents to afford.

Saver Plus encourages parents to save \$50 a month (for 10 months). Savings are then matched - a free \$500 for education costs, making \$1,000 potentially available for the school camp.

Families that start saving in July, will have their savings ready to pay their school camp fees in May 2025.

If there are families that don't have students attending camp they may also still apply for the program and allocate the funds to other education costs - like laptops, school uniforms, textbooks & vocational activities.

If families would like to check their eligibility and receive a call back please visit this link - https://www.bsl.org.au/services/saving-and-managing-money/saver-plus/ or they're welcome to call our national number 1300 610 355 and make contact with a local Saver Plus Coordinator directly.